BE A BULLETIN ADVERTISER!

Did you know that the Holy Cross bulletin is printed for us each week free of charge?
Not only that, our parish receives a part of the advertising commission.
So, please frequent the fine establishments that advertise in our bulletin!

If your business could use some exposure, consider advertising in the bulletin. Each
weekend, approximately a thousand people attend Mass at Holy Cross, most of whom
live and shop in Nesconset and the surrounding areas. Also, our bulletin is on our
website holycrossrc.org and reaches thousands of area families with information

about your business.

If you are interested in advertising, or would like more information, please call Karina
in the parish office at 631-265-2200 ext. 110.



